
SAINT MARK'S CHURCH REIGATE  
VESTRY MEETING - SUNDAY 28 APRIL 2019 
 
 
 
 
The meeting took place during the course of the main 10.00am Eucharist.   
 
MINUTES: 
The minutes of the 2018 Vestry Meeting were agreed and signed as an accurate record of what 
had taken place. 
 
THE ELECTION OF CHURCHWARDENS: 
Mr Benjamin Read and Mrs Louise Wallis having been properly proposed, seconded and confirmed 
their willingness to stand were elected Churchwardens. 
 
Mr Kenneth Packer and Mr Paul Selvadurai having both served for three years stood down and 
were thanked for the work they had done during this time, and especially during the last twelve 
months when major works were carried out to the fabric of the church tower and the installation 
of the new hall kitchen. 
 
There was no other business. 
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